
----- Original Message -----

From: Mollie Steenson <Mollie.Steenson@3abn.org>

Sent: Sunday, January 11, 2009 6:36 AM

Attention: Moderators of 3abn.talk:

It has come to the attention of the administration of Three Angels Broadcasting Network (3ABN)
that you have launched a website which you have named "3abn.talk". We, as the administration of
3ABN, are asking that you please change the name of your website. It is our collective opinion that
the name is misleading people to believe that this website is sanctioned by Three Angels
Broadcasting Network.

We thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Mollie Steenson
Vice President/General Manager
Three Angels Broadcasting Network
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